

Bullitt County Public Schools

1040 Highway 44 East Shepherdsville, Kentucky 40165 Phone: 502-869-8000 Fax: 502-543-3608 www.bullittschools.org

Memo

To:

Jesse Bacon, Superintendent 98

From:

Tony Roth, Director of Buildings and Grounds Tony

Date:

May 11, 2022

Re:

Request to Add Concrete at Eastside

Eastside Middle School is requesting permission for their PTSO, along with the city of Mount Washington, to install concrete for light posts and benches around walking track, along with a pad for students at pickup. Please see attached for more information.

Attachments:

Eastside Middle School Concrete Work Request

Eastside Middle School

We are Eastside.

Watch us S.O.A.R..

6925 Highway 44 East - Mt. Washington, KY - 502-869-5000 - Fax 502-538-0659

MEMO

To: Tony Roth

From: Troy Wood

Date: May 10, 2022

Regarding: Concrete Work

Eastside Middle School would like permission to add the following concrete work:

Add a concrete pad to the front of the building to connect the sidewalk entering the gym and car rider pick up area sidewalk. The concrete pad will eliminate an area that collects water and will double as a seating area/outdoor classroom area. The pad is approximately 20'x20'.

Additionally, we would like to add approximately 15 concrete pads around the perimeter of the walking track on the west end of the property. The pads will be used to mount 5 metal benches and 15 solar light posts around the track. The City of Mt. Washington has verbally agreed to assist with funding, but nothing has been put in writing. If the City falls through, EMS PTSO is willing to assist with funding. A small pad will be poured in front of our community pantry as well for ease of access to the pantry.

The cost of all poured concreted and labor will be approximately \$10,000 for the entire scope of work, including materials and labor. We are hoping the district could assist with a portion of the project, making the work a collaborative funding effort of EMS PTSO, the City of Mt. Washington, and the Board of Education.

Mr. Roth has requested a meeting with the contractor to verify appropriate water flow prior to completion of the project. We would like to have the project completed prior to the 2022-23 school year.

Please contact me with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Troy D. Wood

